
Warren Athletics 
Swimming Proposal 

  
   Proposal: Warren Area High School would like to drop their 
cooperative agreement with Eisenhower, Sheffield, and 
Youngsville High Schools in the sports of Boys’ and Girls’ 
Swimming and Diving 

 
Dropping our cooperative agreement(s): 

 
•      would allow the student athletes at Warren 

Area High School the chance to compete 
against schools at the AA level instead of 
the AAA level  

•       would enable the student-athletes at WAHS 
to compete against schools our size like Oil 
City, Titusville, Franklin, and General 
McLane like we do in all other sports 

•       would not handicap students at Eisenhower, 
Sheffield, and Youngsville High Schools 
since currently no students from those 
schools participate on the WAHS swim team 

•       would enable more WAHS student-athletes 
to compete in the state swim meet since the 
times at AA are slower than those at AAA 

•       would not prohibit a student from any of the 
county schools from competing or practicing 
with the WAHS swim team.  Rather students 
from all of the county schools would be 
welcome to participate as “independents” 
and represent their own school 

•       will cut down on some of our travel costs as 
trips to Oil City, Titusville, and Franklin are 
shorter than going to Erie 

 



County school participants over the last ten years: 
 
Eisenhower:   three that swam entire four years of program 
 five swimmers that started but did not finish 

the program 
 
Sheffield: one swimmer 
 
Youngsville: one diver 


